
     

 

 
 

 
 

From: 

Subject: Copyright... 
Date: Friday, March 19, 2010 11:59:02 AM 

"The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome
invitation from the Obama Administration to share my thoughts
on my rights as a creator. NO to Oprah works, it has too many loop
holes and would destroy my small business." 

Sincerely, 

Cris 




